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Your details

Title Mrs

First name Megan
Last name Drummond
Email

Postcode 2487

Submission details

| am making this A resident in a flood-affected area
submission as

Submission type | am making a personal submission

Consent to make | give my consent for this submission to be made
submission public

public

Share your experience or tell your story

Your story We are relatively new residents to Kingscliff
(having moved here approx 5 years ago), and
reside in an apartment on the corner of Kingscliff
and Zephyr Streets (al Zephyr Street). 3
houses down, on both sides of our road at the
cul-de-sac end (literally bordering the flood
plain), both houses completely flooded. This has
never happened previously. The flood plain was



overwhelmingly full. This flood plain has been
zoned for complete residential development by
Gales Holdings (part of their 3-stage Masterplan
refer; galeskingscliff.com.au/masterplan). This
recent flood is undeniable proof our
infrastructure simply cannot allow building on
flood plain areas in our town to proceed. The
Tweed Shire Council must put a stop on these
developments proceeding.

Terms of Reference (optional)

The Inquiry welcomes submissions that address the particular matters
identified in its Terms of Reference

1.5 Recovery from Fortunately our community came together

floods strongly, and we assisted neighbours with food,
accommodation, transport and storage as best
as we could during the worst of the 2-week
period immediately following the flood event.
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